
 

Suspension of Release of Paper Delivery Order (/DO) 

 

Please be informed that Hong Kong Container Terminal Operators 

Association (HKCTOA) has announced the full implementation of Electronic 

Release Order (eRO) starting from 1 July, 2021. 

In response to the full implementation, KMTC will stop issuance of traditional 

paper Import Release Order for Hong Kong import shipment arriving on or 

after 17 May 2021. 

In order to ensure a smooth transition, please get your Electronic Release 

Order (eRO) account ready in advance and well practicing eRO releasing 

procedure. 

Registration for Electronic Release Order (eRO) from ONEPORT platform 

through below: 

Registration : http://reg.oneport.com/ 

Hotline : (852) 3669 1407 

For the official notice from Hong Kong Container Terminal Operators 

Association (HKCTOA), please refer to the link as below: 

http://www.hkctoa.com/net_resources/news/Announcement_for_eRO_20

21%20_20210319_.pdf 

Should you have any enquiry, please feel free to contact our Import team via 

hkgid@ekmtc.com. 

http://reg.oneport.com/

